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(Typewritten) (To Sir Ronald Ross, L-ondon) 

FROM THE REGIUS PROFESSOR OF JJEDICIHE, OXFORD. 
4 Feb., 1914. 

Dear Ross: 

Would it not be nice if the 'Tropicals' gave Gorgas a dinner when he 
returned from South Africa? I think we could easily get sixty or seventy men. 
He sails on the 15th. 

Lovato the family. 

Sincerely yours, 

\vID Osler 
(per W.H.E., sec.) 


